To whom it may concern,

This letter is in reference to Charles Peitz.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I have been working with Charles for approximately 8 months. During that time he has been quick with responses and thorough with his follow through. When we needed services corrected he made sure he was there in person to oversee the completion of the tasks in question and followed up with myself and my team that day. He found us a team that works to meet our needs and makes sure they are there every morning to complete a walk through. 

Regards,
Joseph Graffeo
Executive Chef 
Philadelphia Airport Marriott
